

June 20, 2025

Dear Supporter of the Kentucky Poultry Federation:

Greetings from the *Kentucky Poultry Festival Committee*. Our Golf Scramble and Sporting Clay events are on *Saturday*, *October 4th*. These events are essential parts of our fundraising efforts. We continue to need your help and support! Participation, attendance, and sponsorship opportunities for these events are still available. Because of you and the rest of the allied industry, we can help support and champion the cause for our industry throughout the state. Funding for these goals continues to be a challenge. We all must band together to continue this support. Jamie Guffey, KPF Executive Director, and I want to thank you in advance for helping to achieve our goals. For easy online payment and event registration, scan the QR code below. It will take you to the KPF page of the Handbid app.

The scramble will be held at <u>Griffin Gate Marriott Resort Golf Club</u>, located at 1800 Newtown Pike, Lexington, KY, 40511-1330, (859) 231-5100. Golfing Fees for scramble attendees are \$150. The course is very challenging and beautiful. There will be a complimentary pizza served after the scramble. Registration will begin Saturday, October 4th, at 7:45 AM ET, and we will tee off at 8:30 AM. ET on the 18-hole course in a shotgun start format consisting of teams of 4 playing in a Best Ball Scramble.



The sporting clay event will be held at <u>Elk Creek Hunt Club & Resort</u>, 1860 Georgetown Road, Owenton, KY 40359, (502) 484-4569, (55 Minutes from the hotel). Sporting clay shooting has escalated to be one of the fastest-growing sports in the country, and Elk Creek Hunt Club & Sporting Clays is unmatched in its world-class sporting clay facilities. Please join us for an outstanding time and a day to focus on what's in front of you and not what's waiting for you back at work. 9:45 AM ET will be our start time. Fees, food, drinks, and ammo for the attendees are \$150 each. There will be a complimentary lunch and prizes after the event.

The *Kentucky Poultry Federation* needs your help in procuring funds for the operations of the Executive Director's Office. I hope we can again count on you to be a sponsor of the *2025 Kentucky Poultry Festival Golf Scramble* and/or the *Sporting Clay Shoot.* Sponsorship is only \$500. As before, these sponsorships will be recognized by signage at the event and throughout other events during the festival. A listing of sponsors will be included in the Hall of Fame Banquet slide show and newsletter. In conclusion, we want to thank you in advance for all your support and we look forward to seeing you very soon. Should you have any questions, you may e-mail us at m4dranger@aol.com or jguffey@kypoultry.org.

Thank You,

Michael J. Ford

KPF Golf Committee Chair

Jaime D. Guffey

KPF Executive Director

Jamis D Luffey

E-mail: jguffey@kypoultry.org • www.kypoultry.org